

Making the service even better.

We hope you have enjoyed your computer session and have learnt some new skills. To improve the service further we need your help.  Please spend a few moments to complete this form and return it by email (donna.denston@tameside.gov.uk) or pop it in to your local Tameside Library


1) How many computer tutorials have you attended?     


2) Did you enjoy your computer tutorial/s?             Yes
   No

Please circle (or make bold) your response for the following questions using the code shown below.  

1 = strongly agree

2 = agree

3 = neither agree or disagree

4 = disagree

5 = strongly disagree


strongly agree
                    strongly disagree

	i
	The session was easy to arrange
	1       2       3       4       5

	ii
	The session was informative
	1       2       3       4       5

	iii
	The tutor was knowledgeable
	1       2       3       4       5

	iiii
	The information was clearly explained
	1       2       3       4       5

	iv
	I would recommend the service to others
	1       2       3       4       5

	v
	I was shown the information I had requested to be shown during the session
	1       2       3       4       5


3) Do you have any suggestions for improving the service?


4) Please state any ways in which you have used your new skills or whether you have 

    joined a course. 


5) How often do you usually visit a Tameside Library?


Once a week
       Once a month        
Every few months

 Rarely/never

6) If you would like to give your computer buddy a special mention please do so here.


Thank you for your time
































































Thank you for completing this form.

If you are handing the form in to a library please ask them to put it in the internal mail to Donna Denston at Heginbottom Mill


